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SAFETY RECALL UPDATE 

NHTSA Recall 24T-001 

DATE: July 1, 2024 

Dear AMP Tire dealers and distributors, 

We are notifying customers of the availability of the remedy for safety recall 24T-001.  The Wheel Group 
has decided that all sizes of AMP Terrain Pro A/T, AMP Terrain Attack A/T, AMP Terrain Attack R/T, and 
AMP Mud Terrain Tires marked with the Alpine Symbol fail to conform to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety 
Standard (FMVSS) number 139, "New Pneumatic Radial Tires for Light Vehicles. “We are offering to 
remove the Alpine Symbols to correct the mislabeling as well as offering a free oil change and $20 per 
tire in the interest of customer satisfaction.  This service will be performed through local Jiffy Lube 
locations.  The Wheel Group is also offering an AMP tire destruction and reimbursement option.  If you 
are contacted by an owner, please ask them to contact The Wheel Group CUSTOMER SUPPORT at 1-
888-770-7085 or visit www.RecallRTR.com/AMPTIRE. 

We are committed to providing safe and high-performing AMP tires.  Thank you for your support for 
AMP tires. 

 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Dave Albert 
CEO The Wheel Group  
 
 


